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From: Cate Babcock <catebabcock@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 9, 2025 12:38 PM
To: CouncilAll
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Keeping our fire station

Good afternoon members,

Having experienced the perspicacious work of our fire department for thirty years, we believe itis
efficacious that our town preserve our fire station. Both the likelihood of a significant fire and the aging
population of our town require the necessity of immediate emergency services. We hope you will
consider reversing your previous decision to close it.

Respectfully,
Jeff and Catherine Babcock



